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PLANNING COMMISSION WORKSHOP 
11-22-16 – 2 
 
 
MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION WORKSHOP MEETING HELD ON NOVEMBER 22, 
2016, IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 20025 MACK AVENUE, 
GROSSE POINTE WOODS, MICHIGAN. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:40 p.m. by Chair Stapleton. 
 
Roll Call: Chair Stapleton 
 Fuller, Gilezan, Hamborsky, Reiter, Rozycki, Vitale 
 
Absent: Profeta, Vaughn 
 
Also Present: Building Official Tutag 
   
  
Discussion ensued regarding the 2020 Plan.  Commissioner Hamborsky presented the latest plan 
to the Planning Commission members. The Building Official will provide photos of streetscape 
elements.  Following discussion, the members are to review the documents provided to provide 
input at a future meeting. 
 
 
Upon proper motion, the Planning Commission Workshop adjourned at 6:58 p.m. Passed 
unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Gene Tutag 
Building Official 
 
 


